
April 27, 2017
Via Web Filing

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capitol Avenue
Capitol Building, Ist Floor
Pierre, SD 57501

RE: Broadsmart Global, Inc. Docket - TC17-013
Follow-Up to First Data Request Responses

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Enclosed please find a follow-up to the Responses of the First Data Request submitted on behalf of
Broadsmart Global, Inc. in Docket Number TCI7-013. This follow-up addresses in further detail the
response to DR1-17. Broadsmart Global, Inc.'s target market is small business customers. Please
substitute the enclosed response page for the page originally submitted on April 25, 2017.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or
via email toSthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

IslSharon Thomas

Sharon Thomas
Consultant to Broadsmart Global, Inc.

cc: Eric Paulson, via email eric.paulson@state.sd.us
file: Broadsmart - South Dakota - Voip
tms: SDv1700e

Enclosures
ST/im

151 Southhall Lane, Suite 450 - Maitland, FL 32751
P.O. Drawer 200 - Winter Park, FL 32790-0200 - Telephone: 407-740-8575 - Facsimile: 407- 740-0613

www.tminc.com


